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Caldwell, Dwayne

From: Palin, Jason
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 10:14 AM
To: Caldwell, Dwayne
Subject: RE: RM 112634 RAKR Farms

Yeah, we will put it in our notes to check out when a site inspection is done.  I will 
forward this to the county inspector to make note of it for follow up. 
 
 
Thanks for sending it along. 
 
JP 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Caldwell, Dwayne <DCaldwel@idem.IN.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 2:08 PM 
To: Grady, Charles <CGRADY@idem.IN.gov> 
Cc: Palin, Jason <JaPalin@idem.IN.gov> 
Subject: RM 112634 RAKR Farms 
 
Hello 
 
Got a call from Richard Roach in Monticello, White County, that his anaerobic digester 
was foaming. They are releasing digester contents to his lagoon to lower the level in 
the digester. Some foam has overflowed and they are sucking it up with vac trucks. All 
material is on their property and no waterways are affected.  
 
Is this something you guys want to look at?  
 
Richard Roach 
765-414-4425 
Richardroach@rakrfarms.com 
 
 
Dwayne Caldwell OSC 
IDEM Emergency Response 
Sent from my iPhone 


